
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 May 2005 

4. SHORT STREET KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval for the Short Street kerb and channel renewal to 

proceed to final design, tender and construction. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. To grant approval for the Short Street kerb and channel renewal to proceed to final design, 

tender and construction subject to the driveway at number 8 being moved as per the house 
owners’ request. 

 
 2. To request written information on what consideration is given to footpath widths sufficient for 

wheelchair and motorised scooters in Council planning. 
 
 


